
 
June 13, 2006      
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Contact: Theresa Adams Lopez 
 (310) 732-3507 
 
 

COMMUNITY DESIGN WORKSHOP SET FOR THE  
SAN PEDRO WATERFRONT ENHANCEMENTS PROJECT 

 
 
SAN PEDRO, Calif. – Community members interested in the planning of the San 

Pedro Waterfront Enhancements at the Port of Los Angeles are invited to attend 

public design workshop on Thursday, June 29 from 5 to 8 p.m. in the Madeo 

Room at the Marina Hotel San Pedro.  The hotel is located at 2800 Via Cabrillo 

Street in San Pedro. 

 The Waterfront Enhancements cover 32 acres of improvements to Port 

property in San Pedro from the World Cruise Center to Cabrillo Beach.   

 Input is being sought from the public on several project elements:  

landscaping for the general project areas (types of trees and groundcover); 

design of the pedestrian access ramp near the Bloch Field/Ports O’ Call area; 

configuration of the parking and public space areas near the 22nd Street Landing 

area; and signage for the project areas. 

 For more information, please call (310) 732-3567 or see the Port’s website 

at www.portoflosangeles.org. 
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